

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318

Newsletter 28th January 2022

Welcome back to everyone. It has been lovely to see all the children back after a very challenging week due to Covid-19.

Extreme Weather Arrangements

As the weather gets colder, I thought it useful to remind you of arrangements. In the event of the closure of school due to extreme weather conditions, information about this will be relayed to you by a posting on the school website, a text message to your mobile and information on BBC CWR and Free Radio. The following is a link to Warwickshire's website which also posts updates on school closures.

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/school-term-dates-induction-days-training-days-holidays/7

Please do not call the school.

Tips to keep your child safe online

Talk to your child - Talk to them about what they're doing online and how to stay safe. Let them know they can come to you, or another adult they trust, if they feel worried or upset by anything they've seen online. They can also get support from Childline on 0808 1111.

Explore apps and sites together - Explore what your child likes to do online together. This can help you to understand why they're using certain websites. Explore the features that are available, which would include privacy settings, location settings, and how to block and report.

Agree what's appropriate together - Agree your own rules as a family when using apps, sites or games.





STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK



Early Years	Ava & Peyton
Year 1	Sofia & Aylton
Year 2	Roxanna & Oscar
Year 3/4	Lydia & Anthony
Year 5/6	Jacob & Seb
Sports Award	Year 3 / 4
Headteacher's Award	Rowan, Esme P & Jaidon



Well done everyone!

The Great Outdoors

The children have really enjoyed taking part in 'The Great British Bird Watch'. Thank you to everyone who has contributed to the encouragement of wildlife. Any donations from the letter on the school website would be much appreciated. Many thanks to all that have donated already, the children are already benefiting from your generosity.



Children's Mental Health Week.

Children's Mental Health Week is taking place on 7-13 February 2022. This year's theme is Growing Together. We will be encouraging children (and adults) to consider how they have grown, and how they can help others to grow. There will be a 'Dress to Express' yourself day on Friday 13th February for a donation to the children's mental health charity, Place2be. Wear what suits you: your favourite outfit, your most comfortable tracksuit, jeans or you might want to wear fancy dress. More details next week.

Yours sincerely,





